Kurt Young

From:

Kurt Young

Sent:

Friday, June 18, 2010 3:09 PM

To: Subject: 'bja1970@copper.net' PDC Case No. 10-070

Ms. Allison:

On June 8, 2010, PDC staff sent you a Brief Enforcement Hearing Notice regarding your alleged failure to timely file the Personal Financial Affairs Statement (PDC Form F-1) by April 15, 2010, for your position as a Town Council member for the Town of Eatonville.

After sending out the Brief Enforcement Hearing Notices, we received your F-1 report in the mail with a postmark date of June 4, 2010. In accordance with PDC practice for Group Enforcement Hearings, we are closing your case administratively. Thus, no further enforcement action will be taken.

If you have questions, please contact me at (360) 664-8854; toll free at (877) 601-2828 or by email at kyoung@pdc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Kurt Young Compliance Officer